

Old Hall Drive Academy

Together Everyone Achieves More









Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 5 will be having an 'Ancient Greek Day' on Wednesday 11th November to celebrate the start of our exciting new history topic.

This will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to explore Greek food, stories, clothing, art, religion and many other aspects of this amazing culture which have helped to shape our modern world.

On this day we would like to encourage the children to dress up as an ancient Greek. They could come as a Greek god/goddess, philosopher, hero/heroine or even an emperor/empress. A costume could be as simple as wearing an old bed sheet as a toga, but please also be mindful of the colder weather when organising costumes to ensure that your children are warm enough throughout the day.

This will be an extremely enjoyable experience for the children and we would be thrilled to see them take part. They will have the chance to try some Greek food and drink, all of which will be served under sanitary conditions. We will send a letter regarding the food tasting and allergies/dietary requirements after the half term break.

Best wishes.

Mr T. Hartley and the Year 5 team









